





JUNE NEWSLETTER

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Howdy Hurricaners,

Great news all round folks with all the work needed to start the wheels rolling in the direction of some kind of normality again.

I totally understand that we have all been starved of not only racing but also the social aspects of karting. Hurricane are now as you probably know have weekend practice up on the menu. Resuming club day racing in July, followed by August and the KOTH the following weekend.

The going ons behind the scences has not stopped at all. Getting things in place with new regulations has taken a tonne of work and in particular that has been achieved by the countless hours of work completed by Amy our club secretary. Thank you to Amy for being there for our club and members.

Volunteers...Guys we really need you to step up when you can. I must say with disappointment that last Saturdays practice was cancelled as no one wanted to step up and volunteer to monitor the day as there is a few more boxes to tick than before. If you are wondering why Hurricane is not having a June Club Day it is for that reason alone. We as a committee simply can not do it alone, times have changed and pulling things together now takes a lot more work than before. It is important that we don't burn out those that do the most, as after 20 years in the sport i've seen it happen way too often. Simply ask yourself "What can I do to help?" and make that phone call or send that email.

Anyway that's enough of that. It's going to be great to catch up with you all on a social level and I can't wait to have the karts flying around Wundowie in July. Busy times ahead folks, the year will be over before we know it.

Take care people and as usual thanks for making Hurricane "Your Place to Race"

See you all at the track, Robbie



PLEASE SEE OUR SOCIAL MEDIA FOR UPDATES

FROM THE SECRETARY

COVID SAFETY OFFICER

We are currently looking for COVID Safety officers to assit us with club days and events hosted by HGKC. If you can assist please email for further information.

CADETS

A reminder your Cadet logs are required before you can get an OLS and race

PIT BAYS

Pit bay renewals are now due as it's the beginning of the year. If you would like a pit bay please email requesting one.

MEMBERSHIPS

Membership renewals are now available online. See www.kartingwa.com.au for more information.

Stay safe and well, AMY











JULY CLUB DAY

In order to run a club day we require the following if you or someone you know is avaliable to help please email hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com

REQUIREMENTS

- COVID Safety Officer -
 - Stewards -
 - Starter -
 - Lights -
 - Out Grid -
 - Scale Marshall -
 - Scales -
 - Canteen Helpers -

Please keep updated on further requirements which will be released to members via email and all others on social media.

Follow us on Facebook and
Instagram, we use these
platforms to keep you all posted
on requirements and what is
happening at the club.



WELCOME TO KARTINGE

AN INTRODUCTION INTO GO KARTING PRESENTED BY TROY THOMPSON

OUR VIDEO SERIES IS NOW LIVE ON FACEBOOK - YOU CAN SEE IT AT THE HURRICANE GO KART HOME PAGE



Cassie and the ladies in the canteen need your help!

If you or anyone in your family would like to help please visit the canteen at the next club day.

FOLUL BRADLEY MITCHELL

In order to have a club day we need volunteers! You can't have a meeting without... STEWARDS, OUT GRID, STARTER, SCALE MARSHALL, LIGHTS etc... so please if you have some spare time we would appreciate the help.

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer or learning about the different roles please contact the club and we can organise a day where you can shadow a steward and learn about the behind the scenes and what it takes to run a meeting.

Please contact the club via email at hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com

2020 CLUB COMMITTEE

PRESIDENT: ROBBIE BERTRAM

STEAKSNSTUFF@GMAIL.COM 0409 370 497

VICE PRESIDENT: GAVIN KENNEDY

GAVIN@KALBARRILOGISTICS 0418 951 238

SECRETARY: AMY SEARS

HURRICANEGOKARTCLUB@GMAIL.COM 0412 644 520

TREASURER: MATT GALIC 0408 953 542

MGALIC@OUTLOOK.COM

COMMITTEE:

TROY WORBOYS

TONY ARAMBASIC

0408 312 546

ALAN WILKS

0418 923 994

DANIEL CURREY

0408 900 865

HAYDEN PATRIZI

0428 952 394

GARY MCKENZIE

0414 423 422

ANGELO VENITIS

0404 368 804

GEMMA WORBOYS

0487 601 421